

ATTENTION! Updated May 11th, 2020

Although our staff is in the office, we are still taking necessary precautions against the spread of COVID-19. This includes visits from the public **by appointment only.**

If you have an appointment, please knock and state who you are meeting. You'll then be met in our conference room at the end of the hall. Please wear a mask at all times while visiting this building. If you do not have an appointment, please contact the appropriate staff person for your assistance:

Andrew Mickey, DGR Technician – 814-320-4011

Jason Childs, Manager - 814-320-4012

Glenn Dunn II, Resource Conservationist – 814-320-4013

Jared Dickerson, Watershed Specialist – 814-320-4015

Emily Shosh, Communications and Outreach Advisor – 814-320-4017

Thank you for your understanding.